
Dear partners, 

Greetings from Strasbourg! 

The International Relations Office of the University of Strasbourg is pleased to invite you to 
our Erasmus+ Blended Intensive Program (BIP) centered on "Inclusion through 
Internationalisation”. 

This staff week (BIP) will take place in two stages: the first will be held remotely for half a 
day on November 5, 2024, and the second will be on-site from November 18 to 22, 2024, 
at the University of Strasbourg. 

Are you an academic or non-academic staff member with an interest in the topics of 
inclusion and international student mobility? 

Don’t miss out on this event! Come and meet colleagues from all over Europe, share best 
practices, and enjoy rich and varied encounters with speakers specialized in the field of 
inclusion. 

Please find the detailed program, key dates and register here. 

The registration deadline is September 10, 2024. Due to the limited number of spots 
available, we strongly recommend that you register as early as possible. 

We remain at your disposal for any further information. 

Looking forward to seeing you in Strasbourg. 

Best regards, 

University of Strasbourg 

International Relations Office 

dri-short-programs@unistra.fr 
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